
 

 

3999 Hollóháza, Károlyi út 11., 

+36 20 241 1458 

www.hollohazi.hu 

Subject: Year-end orders - 2022 

 

 

Dear Customers, 

We would like to share with you some important information about end of 

year period orders. Due to the increased number of orders, it is worth placing 

your Christmas orders as soon as possible. In the short period until the 

holidays, we can fulfill your Christmas orders from products on stock only. 

Products that are currently out of stock can of course be manufactured, 

however only with delivery in the new year. The last delivery date of the 

products in stock this year is December 20, for which you can place an order 

for our products in stock in our webshop no later than December 19. 

Our showroom in Falk Miksa Street in Budapest is open until December 21, 

until this date it is also possible to pick up the ordered products in person. 

If you have any questions, our staff will be happy to receive your inquiries 

at the following contact details: 

Phone: +36-20-241-1458 

Email: info@hollohazi1777.hu 

We look forward to receiving your orders! 

2022. November 

 

 


